
DEAR USMNEWS.NET 
 
Dear	usmnews.net,	
	
Did	 you	 see	 the	 announcement	 in	 the	 Hattiesburg	 American	 that	 “The	 University	 of	
Southern	Mississippi	has	 received	$657,000	 for	a	multi‐use	pathway	project”?	 	 It’s	 really	
nice	 that	 we’re	 going	 to	 have	 a	 “pathway	 able	 to	 accommodate	 walking,	 jogging,	 and	
cycling.”		Personally,	I’d	rather	see	the	money	applied	to	academics	so	that	I	would	not	face	
nother	round	of	 increases	 in	tuition	and	fees.	 	 It	would	be	really	nice	if	 I	could	afford	to	

g	more	money.			
a
attend	Southern	Miss	without	borrowin
	
A	Student	(name	withheld	by	request)	

http://content.usatoday.net/dist/custom/gci/InsidePage.aspx?cId=hattiesburgamerican&sParam=37700191.story

